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ODA Pesticide Advisory 
Update for Voluntary Recall of Dacthal Products by AMVAC 

October 23, 2024 

Update to AMVAC’s voluntary recall of Dacthal Flowable Herbicide for pesticide 
retailers 

For all pesticide retailers, please see the attached letter from AMVAC regarding 
changes to their voluntary recall of Dacthal Flowable Herbicide (EPA Registration No. 
5481-487). 

AMVAC Letter to Retailers 

As a reminder, on August 06, 2024, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) issued 
an Emergency Order suspending all registrations of pesticides containing DCPA, 
marketed under the trade name Dacthal. EPA determined that a suspension order was 
necessary to prevent an imminent hazard to human health.  

On October 22, 2024, EPA announced the cancellation of all products containing DCPA. 
No person may distribute, sell, or use any pesticide containing DCPA. For more 
information, please see EPA’s News Release, Federal Register Notice, and DCPA 
Frequently Asked Questions page.  

Please see the letter from AMVAC and the FAQ page for questions regarding product 
returns and disposal. 

To receive Pesticide Advisories and other updates by email, subscribe to ODA Pesticide 
Alerts. For additional information or questions, call ODA at (503) 986-4635 or email 
pesticide-expert@oda.oregon.gov 

https://www.epa.gov/newsreleases/epa-finalizes-cancellation-pesticide-dacthal
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2024/10/23/2024-24511/dimethyl-tetrachloroterephthalate-dcpa-final-cancellation-order-for-pesticide-registrations
https://www.epa.gov/ingredients-used-pesticide-products/frequently-asked-questions-about-current-status-dimethyl
https://www.epa.gov/ingredients-used-pesticide-products/frequently-asked-questions-about-current-status-dimethyl
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORODA/subscriber/new?topic_id=ORODA_49
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORODA/subscriber/new?topic_id=ORODA_49
mailto:pesticide-expert@oda.oregon.gov
https://www.oregon.gov/oda/programs/Pesticides/Documents/2024/AMVACDacthalLetter.pdf

